
Prevent the spread of Freshwater Pests:  

Didymo is a microscopic pest that can be spread by a single 

drop of water.  Unfortunately it is fairly widespread in the Otago 

Region.  Please be vigilant when travelling between waterways 

and especially between regions.  The North Island is Didymo 

free.  Always check, Clean, and Dry anything that has come 

into contact with freshwater.  

For detailed information and specific cleaning guidelines refer 

to the Ministry of Primary Industries website at 

http://www.biosecurity.govt.nz/pests/didymo/cleaning 
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